<Date>
<Name>

<Address>

<City>, <State><Zip>

Dear <Salutation>:

As we begin a new academic year, I am reminded once again that the UTEP community extends far beyond the geographic boundaries of our campus and this region. No matter where you live, you are a member of the UTEP family, united by memories and traditions, and by a strong belief in the mission of our university. 

We are pleased to share with you some of the highlights of the past year, and our plans for an exciting future: 

· New and returning students continue to enroll at UTEP in record numbers. We are proud that our growing national reputation for academic and research excellence makes UTEP the first choice for talented students seeking an exceptional education. 

· UTEP is a leader among Texas universities in creating doctoral programs to promote the human and economic development of our region, state and nation. UTEP's new doctoral programs in civil engineering, international business, and composition and rhetoric have been approved by the UT System Board of Regents, and are now under review by the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board. We anticipate that these programs will be in place by next year, providing students with additional opportunities to pursue advanced degrees not currently available in this region, and bringing to 13 the total number of doctoral degrees offered at UTEP.
· The University continues its ambitious building program. Over the next three years, research programs, academic programs and student services will be enhanced by a new Academic Services Building, Engineering Complex addition, and Biosciences Building. We will also begin a major renovation of one of the oldest buildings on campus, Seamon Hall, transforming it into much-needed gallery and studio space for the arts.

UTEP is committed to providing all students the opportunity to receive an outstanding post-secondary education. If we are to continue to serve the people of this region, our phenomenal growth in enrollment--projected to be 30,000 by the year 2030--must be matched by enhanced faculty recruitment, academic programs and infrastructure development. We must begin preparing for the future now.

We ask that you join us in this important undertaking by contributing to UTEP's Annual Fund. Your donation will make a difference. This year, for your convenience, we have made giving to the Annual Fund easier than ever. If you wish to make a gift online, please go to our secure pledge site at www.givingto.utep.edu. As always, on behalf of everyone here at UTEP, we thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Diana Natalicio

President

